Information regarding the opening of public consultations and date of public discussion relating to the Program entitled "Counteracting the consequences of the efflux of rainwater in mountainous areas. Increasing retention and rivulet management as well as associated infrastructure in good condition" being carried out by PGL LP.
We hereby wish to inform that, in conjunction with strategic environmental impact assessment procedures being carried out as well as the preparation of the Environmental Impact Assessment for the Counteracting the consequences of the efflux of rainwater in mountainous areas. Increasing retention and rivulet management as well as associated infrastructure in good condition program draft entered onto the list of individual projects in the Infrastructure and Environment Operational Program for the years 2007-2013 being carried out by PGL LP, public consultations relating to the above documents, pursuant to Article 54 par. 2 of the Act on Providing Information on the Environment and Environmental Protection, Public Participation in Environmental Protection and on Environmental Impact Assessment dated 3rd October 2008 (Journal of Laws 2009.199.1227) will commence on 23.04.2010. Consultations will last until 14.05.2010.
Summary of the prognosis on the environmental impact of the program - electronic version below.
Hardcopy versions is available for viewing at the seat of Centrum Koordynacji Projektów Środowiskowych located at ul. Bitwy Warszawskiej 1920r. No. 3, 02-362 Warsaw, room No. 111 between the hours of 9:00-15:00 on business days during the period of public consultations.
All comments and filings regarding the above documents may be sent to the following address no later than 14.05.2010 :
Centrum Koordynacji Projektów Środowiskowych 
ul. Bitwy Warszawskiej 1920 r. No. 3 
02-362 Warsaw
with the annotation public consultations
or by email to the following address:
mala_retencja@proeko.pl
Representatives of i.a. associations, institutions and public organisations involved in environmental protection as well as all persons interested in small retention are invited to participate.
At the same time, the General Director of National Forests being the entity responsible for reviewing comments and filings submitted during the period of public consultations invites interested parties to participate in a discussion regarding the draft of the Counteracting the consequences of the efflux of rainwater in mountainous areas. Increasing retention and rivulet management as well as associated infrastructure in good condition program  as well as its Environmental Impact Assessment to take place on 29.04.2010 at 10:00. A public debate will take place at The General Directorate of the State Forest, Bitwy Warszawskiej 1920 r. street No. 3; room 29/30, 02-362 Warsaw.
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